
April 11, 2024       Special Meeting  

 

PRESENT: Supervisor Nathaniel Baker; Town Councilmembers: Kenneth Quick and 

James Bradt; Town Accountant Joel Carpenter; Town Justice Rogert Forando 

 

A special meeting was held for the purpose of opening the bids for the electrician services 

for the North Granville Water District General Controls upgrade. 

 

Supervisor Baker opened the meeting at 1:30 pm. 

 

Only one bid was submitted by Barlow Electrical Service. 

 

The amount of the bid was $16,795.00. 

 

Councilman Quick moved and Councilmen Bradt second to approve the bid upon review 

by Lamont Engineering.  Carried 3-0. 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  Councilman Quick moved and Councilman Bradt second to adjourn 

until the Regular May 9, 2024 at 7 pm. Carried: 3-0 

 

Attested To: 

Jenny Martelle 

Granville Town Clerk 


